From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: January-26-15 1:59 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

The price of gas has dropped this year so why is this increasing?? I can barely afford to meet my
financial requirements now? I am a single mother supporting my family and find this difficult
now. This is a large increase considering all the families that will be effected by this increase. Is
this increase so that your executives are sure to look good to your stockholders? Maybe they
could take a pay cut instead?
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